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	 	 	 	 	 June 19, 2023


CERTIFIED MAIL – RETURN RECIEPT REQUESTED


Ms. Lindsay Eaves, Award Administrator

Golden Field Office

United States Department of Energy (DOE)

15013 Denver West Parkway

Golden, Colorado 80401


Re:	 State Energy Program

	 Energy Efficiency Revolving Loan Fund Capitalization Grant Program (EERLF) 

	 State of Florida Award No. DE-EE0010332


Notice of Application Withdrawal 


Dear Ms. Eaves:


On June 15, 2023, Governor Desantis vetoed spending authority associated with the Federal 
Energy Efficiency Revolving Loan Fund Capitalization Grant Program (EERLF).  As a result, 
The Florida Department of Agriculture and Consumer Services, Office of Energy (department) 
respectfully withdraws its State Energy Program Infrastructure Investment and Jobs Act EERLF 
application submitted on May 24, 2023.  Thank you for this opportunity. 


If you have any questions about this decision, please contact me, Brooks Rumenik, Office of 
Energy Director at (850) 617-7470. 


Sincerely,


Brooks Rumenik

Director, Office of Energy


BR/am




cc: John Merenda, DOE Project Officer



